
 

18th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had a lovely last week together before the Christmas holiday! Thank 

you very much for your kind and generous cards and presents, we really 

appreciate them!  This week we have been on a shape hunt around the school 

and we made a tally chart.  We learnt how many sides and corners each 

shape has and we made them using lollipop sticks.  Pompom our elf asked us 

to design him a Christmas jumper so we used our creative skills for him. 

 

We will be having our class Christmas party tomorrow afternoon.  Please send 

party clothes in a labelled carrier bag to change into after lunch.  We will 

supply party snacks. 

 

Friday 20th December is Christmas jumper day!  Your child may wear non-

uniform and a Christmas jumper.   

 

Tomorrow and Friday we will hold Show and Tell sessions.  Your child may bring 

a toy in to share with the class. 

 

Mr Mottram will be setting whole school homework over the holidays.  Please 

see his weekly newsletter for more information. 

 

Here are some Read Write Inc blending videos if you would like to reinforce 

this at home: 

 

Learning to blend at home – session 21 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/q0clqGnS/k1NLdJ24  

 

Session 22 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pCqgQxmn/KizzPNhL   

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Christmas holiday 

together. See you on Monday 6th January! 

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 
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